Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL

An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi

BBPSRH/Parent/2024-25/ 3§ 24 September 2024

Dear Parents

Safe and Nutritious food (SNF @ School) programme has been initiated by FSSAI, Govt. of India

for the Year 2024-25. It includes awareness related to health, hygiene, safe and nutritious food,
healthy eating habits etc. Yellow and pink book containing required material will be uploaded

on School portal. It is a part of Health and Wellness Club. Students should be encouraged to read
this book and help in making this programme a success.

Regards

TEAM BBPSRH
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